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1992 October 09

hir. Tony Huffert
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
hiail Stop SE2
11555 Rockville Pipe
Rockville, hiD 20852

RE: Uldg. 25 Remediation Project - Decommissioning Plan

Dear hir. Huffert:

In response to your letter dated September 02,1992, you requested that Alcoa supply a
decommissioning plan that contained the following information: 1) Health and Safety
Plan,2) A Remediation Plan and 3) a description of the final radiological survey.

We have attached for your review, the following documents prepared by NES and
Damnes S Moore:

. . ,

1) Remediation Plan for Building 25 hiezzanine - Alcoa Facility.

2) Bldg. 20 Radiological Characterization Plan for Chemetron Corporation.

3) Damnes & hicore Health and Safety Plan.

We look forward to receiving the NRC's approval of the above plans so that the
remediation work in Bldg. 25 can precede in a timely manner.

Sincerely,
; /fi \,(|,|g/|/,

hl. A Grade'rt i

Senior Environmental Specialist
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cc; D. J. Ryan - memo only
R. G. Taylor - memo only

Barry KOH - memo only
B. KOH & Associates, Inc.
10211 A South Dolfield Rd.
Owings Mills MD 21117-3653

Ken Lambert
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 111
799 Roosevelt Rd.
Glen Ellyn,ILL 60137

Ref: REMED25. mag
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